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News No.   :  15/2014 
Date           :  28th January 2014 
Subject         :  How to get help when the Revenue Offices are closed 
................................................................................................................................................................................     

            Due to the political crisis, services to the public of some Revenue Offices will cease. 
This may cause inconvenience to taxpayers who want to submit tax returns or get in touch 
with the Revenue officials. 

            The Revenue Department would like to ask those who want to do so can go to any 
nearby Revenue Offices. We have already provided all kinds of services. For those who want 
to make photocopies of their submitted tax returns are able to contact the Document Center 
(Talingchan District) at phone number 02 887 6292 or RD Call Center 1161.   
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